Parish of St. Edward the Confessor
Phone 061(07) 3299 2000

Email: daisyhill@bne.catholic.net.au
Address: 104 Chatswood Road,
Daisy Hill QId 4127

Australia

Altar Servers of St Edward’s Parish

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We thank you for your encouragement and support in permitting your
child/children to be part of the enriching ministry of Altar Servers in our
Parish. It is a great way of being actively involved in the weekend
Masses.

Since we have a few children who have come forward to be part of this
Ministry, we will be preparing a Roster, and we will take into
consideration if you are already part of any other ministry and which
Mass you prefer to attend. We will communicate the same to you via
emails in future.

It is also required that you complete the permission slip below so your
children can be included in this Ministry as required by the Blue Card
Services. We are committed to providing a safe environment for
everyone in our Parish.

Yours Sincerely
/ N

Fr Joseph Vattaparambil CMI,
Parish Priest.

Ministry of Altar Server for the Parish of St Edward the Confessor

| (your name) give permission for

my child (child’s name) , to be

part of the Ministry of Altar Servers at our Parish at the
Mass. (Saturday 6:00pm, Sunday 8:30am or 6:00pm)

My contact number in case of emergency:

Email:

Signature: Parent/Gaurdian.

www.stedwardsdaisyhill.org,au



